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Prez Says

Field Day is around the corner. AARC has been involved with
activities for many years. For us to continue to be successful we
need your help, not only as operators but also for set-up of masts,
antennas, equipment before the day and stowing equipment after.
To help go to
https://www.sig4nupgenius.com/go/9040C4AA4AE2FA1F49-aarc3

ARRL notes the following about Field Day.

Field Day is always the fourth full weekend of June, beginning at
1800 UTC Saturday and running through 2059 UTC Sunday

Objective-

To contact as many stations as possible on the 160-, 80-, 40-,
20-,15- and 10-Meter HF bands, as well as all bands 50 MHz and
above, and to learn to operate in abnormal situations in less than
optimal conditions.

Field Day is open to all amateurs in the areas covered by the
ARRL/RAC Field Organizations and countries within IARU Region
2. DX stations residing in other regions may be contacted for credit,
but are not eligible to submit entries.

Each claimed contact must include contemporaneous direct
initiation by the operator on both sides of the contact. Initiation of a
contact may be either locally or by remote.

https://www.sig4nupgenius.com/go/9040C4AA4AE2FA1F49-aarc3


AARC Repeaters

Davidsonville 147.105 MHz + offset ‡
Davidsonville 223.880 MHz - offset
Davidsonville 444.400 MHz + offset ‡

Millersville 224.560 MHz - offset

Curtis Bay 147.075 MHz + offset ‡

Annapolis 442.300 MHz + offset

Echolink K3HRT-R

All repeaters have a 107.2 PL Tone
‡ - these repeaters are frequently linked. Allow a
couple of seconds for the repeaters to reset.

Service Frequencies

As a service club, the AARC often provides
communications support for local community
activities, such as aid with the Annapolis
Striders. We use the following frequencies:

Race 1 – 146.430 MHz
Race 2 – 146.475 MHz

These are simplex frequencies with no PL
Tone attached.

Club members have also been active in
support of the annual Marine Corps Marathon
in Washington, DC.

Club News

New Member Harvey Steinfeld, KB3ICE, General, Annapolis, MD

Section News Chris Van Winkle, AB3WG was the only candidate foe the Maryland-DC (MDC)
Section Manager and declared elected.

Repeater Project The Board recommended to the membership that we proceed on the Repeater
Project. The plan is to move the Curtis Bay repeater to Crownsville and the
current sites be voting machines to link with the consolidated repeater. No
change to the current propagation pattern is anticipated. The estimated cost
is between $11,000 and $12,000. The Board also recommended that we
seek donations to offset the cost.
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Crossword
courtesy W2PA.com



Humor

Amatuer Radio Funnies

Teddy’s World Crossword Solution


